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From: BoardSec
Sent: December 12, 2016 10:07 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: December-12-16 7:15 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
In regard to bill EB2016-0296 I feel this cap added to my bill if approved is something that union gas should be 
responsible for. This gas going into the air has been going on a long time I am sure. With all the knowledge at 
our disposal there should have been or can be a solution without charging customers for this extra expense to so 
called save the air. With your other bill EB2016-0296 putting another extra expense to my bill, with a max  
proposed at the moment of 24.00 yearly I feel my bill will cost a good 10.00 or more a month. Our household 
has not had a raise in pay in the last 6 yrs. At this rate the minimum wage would have to be 20.00 per hr. I am 
asking you to reconsider these to bills.  

Name: Marjo prince 

  
  

 

 

 

 

Company:  

  




